
 
 
 
 
 

April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro    The Honorable Tom Cole  

Chairwoman       Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations,     Committee on Appropriations 

Subcommittee on Labor, Health, Human Services,  Subcommittee on Labor, Health, Human Services, 

Education, and related agencies     Education, and related agencies  

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515       Washington, DC 20515  

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Cole: 

 

 Pursuant to the processes outlined by the U.S. House Committee on Appropriations and the U.S. House of 

Representatives, I am requesting funding for “Healthcare on The Spot” in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is the Baltimore City Health Department located at 1001 East Fayette Street, Baltimore, MD 

21202. 

 

 The proposed $458,370 would be used “to support funding for staff, supplies, medication, maintenance, and create 

a second ‘Health on The Spot’ mobile clinic van. The mobile clinic van will be deployed to areas in Baltimore that are in 

most need and provide services regardless of patients’ lack of documentation or insurance status. This proposal will 

expand access to free, evidence-based, low threshold, PWUD-centered clinical services in communities experiencing high 

rates of fatal and non-fatal overdose.” 

 

 I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project 

 

     Sincerely, 

               
     Kweisi Mfume 

     Member of Congress 

 


